
 

Hello Stitchers 

Whew! February and we are off to a roaring start.  Thanks to all of you who supported the "Sleep 

in your Bed" retreat.  We had at least 20 people a day at each one of the sessions; a great 

opportunity to finish up some unfinished projects.  Thanks Janet D for arranging this. 

We're gearing up for our Annual Quilt Show and Linda Cecil has graciously accepted the 
position of Gift Baskets for this year's show.  Linda has asked me to pass along to the guild that 

they can now start to bring in donations for the baskets beginning with the March Meeting.  

Whatever you can afford to donate, it will be greatly appreciated.   

Things are becoming more expensive than they did a few months ago.  If you can afford to do 
so, please consider bringing food items when you come to the meetings.  We've been known for 
our generosity for many of our communities in need.  You can make a difference when you 
bring food items to the Warm Blessings box in the Hardin County Extension office lobby.  Drop 
off what you can when you come to the guild meeting. 

Please contact Martha Brooks if you're considering dropping off donations for this year's 
Country Store.  You can reach Martha @ marthasinklink@yahoo.com to arrange for a time to drop 
things off.   

Deb 

Sincerely, 

Dayna Fentress  

Agent for Family & Consumer 

Sciences 



What a great kick-off for 2025 for our Guild.  Many thanks to Beth Hunter for her information about the 

various books to help with our quilting and also for the book she donated as a door prize.  Thank you to 

everyone who showed all the beautiful work they have done over the past year on their UFOs – I am in awe 

of the talent of you wonderful ladies. 

UFO 2026 

If you have not already signed up to participate in the 2026 UFO Program there will be a basket at the sign-in 

table for the next two months for anyone still wishing to sign up to participate.  After the March meeting I 

will send out the list of people who have signed up. 

Block of the Month: 

The BOM is off to a great start with ten additional members signing up.  We will take sign-ups for the BOM 

thru the March meeting.  Anyone wishing to join after that please email me to see what we can work out – 

annandjack120@gmail.com  

Our February meeting will be on February 26, 2025 at 6:30 p.m. 

Book Report – Candace Collette 

Program:  Brainstorming session – I attended a virtual retreat sponsored by the International Quilt Museum 

in Nebraska - Recap of Recharge and Reinvent Virtual Retreat  Webinar where they discussed growing 

membership, training successors and other leadership essentials, Savings the Guild’s History to Ensure its 

Future, Guild Programming on a Budget and documenting quilting stories.  Suggestions will be made for 

new ideas for the Guild so everyone’s input will be needed.  A questionnaire will be distributed for you to 

make your suggestions and comments about new programs. 

Our March meeting will be on March 26, 2025 at 6:30 p.m. 

No Book Report 

Program:  Carla Kopp will be presenting her lecture, via Zoom.  Carla is famous for her “shortcut” sheets and 

gives a very informative lecture on her methods.  Additionally, she has now published a book regarding 

quilting with panels.  Patty Pruitt will be teaching a class on this topic in April and I am asking Carla to give 

us a sneak peek on that. 

See everyone February 26!!!!! 

Remember: 

“Ask not what your fabric can do for you, but what you can do for your fabric” 

Ann Wilson 

1st VP 

The Stitchers Quilt Guild 

Ann's Plans



Upcoming Block of the Month 

WOW!  What a great start to our Block of the Month Program.  Ten 

additional people have signed up and I have received requests for 

yardage requirements.  Well!  The following is to the best of my ability – 

not being a pattern maker, etc. I tried to calculate the yardage so we did 

not waste fabric.  That being said, when you make a cut of fabric for one 

block, please keep the remaining fabric for use in another block (hope 

this makes sense). Anyway, based on that here goes: 

 White (background) 1 ½ 

yards Blue 1 ½ yards Yellow 1 

yard. 
  

To finish the quilt the way that I finished mine (see attachment) you will 

need approximately 2 ¼ yards for the middle blocks (the ones I 

embroidered with the WV logo) and also for the setting triangles. 

 I hope that this helps if you are planning on purchasing fabric for this 

project.  Personally, I am just using as many scraps as possible to make 

the blocks and wing it after that – lol. 

We will take sign-ups for the BOM thru the March meeting.  Anyone 

wishing to join after that please email me to see what we can work out. 

 UFO Sign Ups 

 There will be a basket at the sign-in table for the next two months for 

anyone still wishing to sign up to participate in the UFO for 2026.  After 

the March meeting I will send out the list of people who have signed up.  

Hope everyone enjoyed the UFO meeting last week – just loved seeing 

everyone’s beautiful creations. 

 See everyone the end of the month. 

 Ann annandjack120@gmail.com 

 

 

 



 

BIRTHDAYS  

 

February  - Happy Birthday to our Aquarians or Pices who share their birth month with a fellow Kentuckian and 

16th President of the United States.! 

Jenny Broom 

Janice Conder 

Maggie Dougherty 

Linda Griffiths 

Laura Higgason 

Mary Lois Hill 

Fran Hodges 

Michelle Masterson 

Peggy Miller 

Kathy Nesler 

Pamela Patterson 

Ann Wilson 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 



UPCOMING CLASSES - Janet's Corner
We are so fortunate to have so many upcoming classes and great instructors 

willing to teach these classes.  If you haven't signed up for the classes, jump on 

board and send a payment to Janet.

Any of you who may be interested in the Loucon Retreat, please reach 
out to Janet and confirm your intent.  The retreat runs from March 17th 
to March 22nd.  The cost of the retreat is $260.00

Mark your calendars, March 21st and 22nd is our Hosparus Quilting 
get together.  This is a get together that has a huge impact on our

community.  Please come join us. 

April 4th & 5th - you won't want to miss this Patty 
Pruitt class.  5-9 on Friday and 9-5 on Saturday.  
Learn how to get creative with all of those panels 
you've been hoarding.



 

Anyone interested in taking the bus to Paducah for the quilt show, please contact 

and confirm with Janet. There is a $25.00 deposit which will be returned to you if 

you worked at least 3 hours at the 2024 Annual Quilt Show.  The deposit for non-

members if $50.00 

Some other local valuable resources for classes include Uniquely Yours and the 

Quilted elephant.  Check out their websites for upcoming classes and fabrics. 

https://quiltedelephantstudio.com/pages/classes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://quiltedelephantstudio.com/pages/classes


 

 

LOCAL SHOP SPOTLIGHT  

This is a preview of some of the upcoming classes and Uniquely Yours 

Quilt shop.  Not only are there classes, but beautiful and unique 

fabrics as well as some outstanding long-arm quilting available for 

your finished quilts.    Call Mary to schedule the class of your choice, 

270) 766-1456 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Hardin County Fair. The Stitcher's Guild has always sponsored the Quilt Section of the 
Fair.  We need a volunteer to take this on this year for the Hardin County Fair.  We 
need a member to be responsible for setting up and taking care of this for the fair in July 
2025.  Please let Patty Pruitt (gypsyquilter7@yahoo.com or 270-3047-2226) if you are 
able to do this 

 

The 2025 All Kentucky & Tennessee Shop Hop™ features an exclusive 
line of fabrics by In The Beginning Fabrics. These designs were made 
especially for this event and can be found only at our participating stores. 
Shop Hop exclusive fabrics often sell out, so be sure to pick up what you 
need for your projects early during the Shop Hop! Many stores will offer 
fabric pre-sales. You can order your fabrics early, then pick them up after 
the Shop Hop begins on July 1. 

This year’s fabrics feature multi-image panels, stripes and license plate 
toss prints for each state. Complimenting themed prints include bees, 
horses, music, iris, monarchs and stars. Seven blender fabrics of a subtle 
dot print round out the collection.  

 

 



 

 

Know anyone who is excited about learning to sew?  This is a great class for someone who 

wants to get started with learning.  Pass this along to neighbors and friends. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

KENTUCKY HERITAGE QUILT SOCIETY RETREAT 

Still time to sign up for this retreat.  Takes place at the Hardin 

County Cooperative Extension Office 

 
 

Snippy Jim is providing Scissor Sharpening services at Spring Retreat! 

In addition to scissors, I sharpen snips, pinking shears, knives, garden tools, axes, loopers, and 
manual hedge trimmers.  I have been at quilting events throughout Kentucky, Indiana, and Ohio.  I 
have attended Getaway for many years.   

You are welcome to bring any item that needs to be sharpened.   ($15.00 per implement) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Are you a novice gardener, ready to learn about planning a vegetable gardener?  
Check out this upcoming class. 

 
Here's some info from our friends at the Extension Office that applies to all of us, old and young 

alike.  Osteoporosis can strike at any age.  Thanks Dayna! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Still relevant this month! 

 



 



 



 
The Holidays don't end with Christmas.  Did you know the Hardin  
County Extension office offers a monthly Caregiver Support Group.  It is an opportunity 

to hear from experts and professionals about how to reduce stress and give you some 

ideas about how to make being a caregiver a little easier.  It is also a time to meet with 

other caregivers and share your experiences.  You can't give from an empty cup; take 

advantage of this monthly meeting and get the help you need.  



Lots to celebrate in the upcoming months, many of us look forward to spending 

time with family and friends.  Please take a few minutes to check on your friends 

and neighbors; not everyone looks forward to these seasons. 
 

 
 

If you or someone you know is suffering from Parkinson's Disease, there is a monthly support group 

which meets on the 1st Thursday of every month at 4:00 p.m. at the Encompass Health Rehabilitation 

Hospital of Lakeview, 134 Heartland Drive in Elizabethtown.  Contact Pam Ryan if you would like 

more information about the Group, or refer a friend who may need help. 

 
Do you need help sorting your own estate, or maybe trying to help someone you know or care for 

sorting their's?  Thanks Chandra DeRamus for providing information about what maybe a difficult 

subject for many.  This may help reduce unwanted stress when experiencing a traumatic event for 

many families. 



 
 



 

Spring is only 39 days away.  Did you know that there will be a tree giveaway at the Hardin County 

Indoor Farmer's market on 1 March 2025.  Make a difference, plant a tree. 

Saturday, March 1:  Give away trees at the Hardin County Winter Market held at the Extension 

Office from 9:00am –12:00pm 


